From: Tam Pilkington

To: DP Hearings

Subject: Rezoning application Gertrude’s Saddlery Limited and Larchmont Developments Limited
Date: Thursday, 20 October 2022 7:00:16 PM

To whom it may concern

I am writing to you regarding the revised submission by Gertrude’s Saddlery Limited and
Larchmont Developments Limited made three days ago on the 17th of October. We were
informed late yesterday that the Commissioners had given all submitters one day to
respond closing today at SPM. The timeframe for working people to respond in a timely
and considered manner is completely unrealistic.

We feel that given the late revised submission by Gertrude’s Saddlery Limited and
Larchmont Developments Limited that the hearing process and the set hearing dates of 22-
24 November are now to soon and need to be revised. We urge that the timetable be
pushed back and there be clearer more logical steps set out in relation to the exchange of
evidence, conferencing, and further submissions. Last-minute revisions need to be properly
considered by everyone.

We strongly encourage the commissioners give due weight to all correspondence,
regardless of timeframes as this is a very important issue that needs to be conducted in a
fair and reasonable fashion

We look forward to your reply

regards

Tarn Pilkington and Elinor Slater

Tarn Pilkington And Elinor Slater
PO Box 569
Queenstown New Zealand






